
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD Commander (flp-2) 
12th Coast Guard District 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco, CA 94126 

'415/556-5890 

11011/3871f 
16 June 1982 

City of Pacific Grove 
300 Forest Avenue 
Pacific Grove, California 93950 

Dear Sir: 

Please refer to your letter of 5 November 1980 requesting renewal of License 
Number 12LI-03-75 which provides for use of the Point Pinos Lighthouse as a 
museum by the City of Pacific Grove. 

This letter renews said license for a period of Three Years (03) years 
commencing 1 January 1980, subject to the same terms and conditions as set forth 
in the original license. This renewal will cover 31 December 1979 expiration 
through 31 December 1982. Parenthetically we are in the final process of 
putting together a new five year license that will commence 1 January 1983. 

If this renewal is acceptable, please have the proper authority date and execute 
the enclosed copy of this letter and return it to the letterhead address. 

Additionally, in order to comply with the new numbering system in our Real 
Property Manual, the license number for this license has been changed to 
DTCG-Z71112-82-RP-009L. Please refer to this new number in any future inquiries 
regarding this license. 

We apologize for the delay. 

Sincerely, 

R.J. RICHMOND. 
Deputy Comptroller 
Twelfth Coast Guard District 
By direction of the District Commander 
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